
From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: Earley, Jr., James E. <Earley_JamesE@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 1/2/2003 9:34:42 AM
Subject: RE: Access to Phoenix

I don't understand why they need it, but I guess to be "team players", they can have some inquiry access.  They 
supposedly need it for bad checks.  You may want to limit it to one or two people only.

-----Original Message-----
From:        Earley, Jr., James E.
Sent:        Friday, December 27, 2002 2:51 PM
To:        Adams, Marcia S.
Subject:        Access to Phoenix

Marcia,

Steven Fulmer from Revenue Accounting (DPS) is again requesting access to Phoenix.  Do we want to give the DPS 
accounting office access to our data?

Let me know what you think.

Thanks.
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